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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: theschmidthouse <theschmidthouse@att.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 12:54 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Cold Water Curtain - Lake Almanor

Mr. Peter Barnes, Engineering Geologist 
State Water Resources Control Board 
  
March 22, 2015 
  
Please leave Lake Almanor, California  alone.  Government is trying to take over so many things, which may or may not 
prove out. 
  
You cannot out-smart "Mother Nature"!  Hands off of our water. 
  
Go do something which has a good chance of turning out. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
DARYL & KAREN SCHMIDT 
  
  


